
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
PPSCIS/20-21/CIRCULAR/P-52                                               Date: 21/01/2021 

 
Dear Students, 
 

This is to inform you that ​IGCSE, AS Level and A’ Level Board Examinations               
for the academic 2020 – 21 is ​scheduled to start from ​29​th January 2021 onwards.                
You are requested to kindly follow the given instructions: 
 
Instructions (Related to Board Exam): 
 

● Students need to ​report half an hour before the scheduled examination time​. 
● You should carry all your stationery in a ​transparent pouch​. 
● Packaged mineral water will be provided to students from the school. 
● Standard calculators without the cover will be allowed​ to carry inside the 

examination hall as per the Cambridge guidelines. 
● No electronic gadgets are allowed inside the examination hall​. If you carry 

the same, you are requested to deposit it to Ms. Dipika Patel (PA to Principal) at 
the reception. 

● No digital or smart watches are allowed inside the examination hall​. If you 
have an analog watch, keep it on your writing table. 

● Collect the hall ticket from Ms. Dipika Patel (PA to Principal) post clearing 
the fee dues for the academic year 2020-21. 

● Updated Board Exam Time Table is attached herewith for your reference. 
 
 
Instructions (Related to Study Leave):  
 

● The students of Grade X to XII will have an ​official Study Leave wef              
25/01/2021​. 

● Teachers will be available Online and Offline as per your scheduled time table for              
any doubt clarifications. 

● If any student wishes to come to school for doubt clarification, he/she needs to              
bring the consent form for the same.  

 
 
Regards 
Principal 
PPSCIS 


